
Acworth Cemetery Trustees: Minutes, February 3, 2024 
 
Present: Trustees Claudia Istel, Lillie LeBlanc and Helen Frink 
 
Acworth cemetery trustees held a special meeting at 11 AM on February 3, 2024 at the Acworth 
Town Hall.  The purpose of the special meeting was to approve payment of an invoice from 
Russell Tree, LLC in the amount of $1,800.  The invoice was for cutting an removing several 
trees in the northeast corner of the Hill Road cemetery, chipping all brush, removing wood, and 
clean-up. Work was completed January 31, 2024.  
 
The invoice was approved for payment, signed, and given to town administrator Charlotte 
Comeau to be processed for payment. 
 
At our first spring, 2024 regular meeting, we will need to review and approve minutes of our 
November 30, 2023 meeting. 
 
Contact information as corrected: 
 
Helen Frink, 603-863-4455, hfrink@keene.edu 
Claudia Istel: 603-338-8262, cistel79@gmail.com  
Lillie LeBlanc, 603-313-2268, lillie.leblanc1@icloud.com 
 
Sexton Charley Brown: 603-313-9843; cbz_drums@hotmail.com 
Sexton Emeritus Kristian Fenderson, 603-835-6439, hyddude@myfairpoint.net 
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